Town of Easton

EMS COMMISSION

EMS Headquarters
448 Sport Hill Road

8 February 2017
CANCELLATION NOTICE:

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled EMS Commission meeting for 8 February 2017
is cancelled.

The meeting has been cancelled due to there will not be a quorum in attendance.

Call for next regular meeting — 8 March 2017
Respectfully submitted —

Robert Adriani
Chair — by direction of the
Commission

*This is a regularly scheduled and open meeting of the Commission and all interested citizens of
Easton are invited.
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